
 
Notice of Public Meeting 

Development Charge Background Study Update 
 

The Council of the Township of North Dumfries will hold a public meeting, pursuant to section 
12 of the Development Charges Act, 1997, as amended. 

The purpose of the meeting will be to: 

 Present the Development Charges Background Study Update to members of the Public 
and Council. 

 Solicit input and feedback from the public and stakeholders. 

All interested parties are invited to attend the Public Meeting of Council and any person who 
attends the meeting may make representation relating to the proposed D.C. By-law and 
Background Study.     

The meeting is to be held: 

Date:  Monday November 9th, 2020 

Time:   6:00 p.m. 

This will be a virtual meeting because of the COVID-19 pandemic.  This meeting 
will be held through remote electronic participation in accordance with the 
Municipal Act, 2001. Please contact the Clerk at clerk@northdumfries.ca, or 
519-632-8800 ext. 122 for information on how to register and participate in the 
virtual meeting.  

In order that sufficient information is made available to the public, the background study is 
being made available online at the municipality’s website (website) on October 15, 2020. 
Copies of the proposed D.C. by-law and the background study are also being made available 
as of October 15th , 2020 from the Municipal Clerk.  Request for copies may be made by 
email to asage@northdumfries.ca.  A copy may be picked up a copy at 2958 Greenfield 
Road, Ayr, Ontario N0B 1E0.  Enquiries may also be made for a copy of the Background 
Study by calling 519-632-8800.  

Interested persons may express their comments at the public meeting or in writing, 
addressed to the Municipal Clerk, at the above address prior to November 3, 2020. 

 

 

  


